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UPDATE: Color Ride: ​​It was a bit rainy on the way. Unfortunately Earl got too close to the edge 
of a road and went down into a ditch. He ended up finding out he broke his leg. We were 
blessed a Good Samaritan stopped and took him to the hospital and another Good Samaritan 
helped get his bike out of the ditch and to a dealer who could hold it until insurance issues were 
handled. Saturday was the best day of the weekend It was sunny and we got to enjoy many 
curvy roads. We went to Echo Bluff a great campground with beautiful scenery. We even found 
a waterfall to enjoy. The campground had not only a little store it was having a craft fair we 
enjoyed. Although there wasn’t lots of color the roads were wonderful Bill did a great job 
organizing the ride. Coming home was very cold but everyone was safe. 
 
FRIENDSGIVING:​​ Patti and Craig want to thank everyone for coming to friendsgiving this year. 
It was great to see everyone and it appeared everyone had a great time.  
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY: ​​Bill and Cheryl are hosting the party at their house. They will be sending 
our more information in an additional email. It will start at 5 with the meal at 5:30. The club is 
providing a ham. Let them know if you are able to attend and what side dish you will be bringing. 
They will have tea but if you want something else to drink be sure to bring it. 
 
PLANNING MEETING:​​ It seems that this year most people were busy the day we set up for the 
planning meeting so we voted to move it to our regular meeting in February. We will begin pretty 
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quickly then pause when dinner is served. Please bring your ideas on how to have more fun in 
2019. 
 
NEW YEARS POLAR BEAR RIDE:​​ We don’t know what the weather will be but we have 
chosen Jose Peppers on Midland as our destination. We will meet there at 1:00.  If you feel like 
riding there great if not great also. 
 
MEET AND EATS:​​ Here are the meet and eat locations for our “off season”. We meet there at 
6:30 
January 9:​​  Blue Moose on Woodland 
January 23:​​ Rodeo Mexican Restaurant 
February 6​​:  Don Chilitos 
February  20:​​  The Peanut in Mission 
March 6:  ​​Red Lobster 
March  20:​​ Austins 
 
50/50:​​ $22 went to Mary Rose 
: 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary, Patti Kelsey 
 
 


